
 

The Town of Chaplin is making available a Request for Proposal (RFP) for the Quality 
Enhancement Program for the period July 1, 2018 – June 30, 2019.  The purpose of the Quality 
Enhancement Grant Program is to provide funding for School Readiness programs that focus on 
education and early care that addresses the School Readiness Quality Components and /or 
expands comprehensive services for children and families. 

 
Chaplin is specifically seeking qualified individuals or agencies that can deliver training and 
technical assistance related, but not limited to, topics such as creating a supportive trauma 
informed culture to support children and families, and building resiliency for children.  Services 
provided for coaching and professional development may be dispersed over various consultants 
and is pending grant funds. 

 
 Applicants must be willing and able to comply with all statutory requirements.  To view them 
please use this link: http://www.ct.gov/oec/generalpolicies  

  

Programs interested in participating in the open-bid process for the School Readiness Quality 
Enhancement Program Local Request for Proposal (RFP), should contact Angela Fournier for a 
copy of the Request for Proposal (RFP) and Guidelines.   

  

Local Request for Proposals for School Readiness Quality Enhancement must be submitted 
electronically to Angela Fournier at angelafouriner1@hotmail.com.  Additionally, original, hard-
copy signature pages mailed or hand delivered by April 23, 2018. 
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